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Hello, I deeply oppose this.  I drive to work on interstate 5 every day early in the 

morning, and passing by the tents next to the interstate i have seen things I reported 

to police.  A man was throwing rocks at cars going northbound on interstate 5 near 

central point, hitting the car in front of me.  Another instance my van was struck by a 

pellet on the windshield around 6 am.  I know it was fired from the tents because i 

was not near any other vehicles.  Another instance a woman was standing in the 

middle of the interstate with her skirt up flashing traffic.  All these instances were near 

these tent camps. 


